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As a parent, faith leader, and former public school board chair, I strongly oppose this 

measure. Voting by mail reduces barriers to voting for working parents (like myself) 

and young adults, and makes it possible for many more people to participate in our 

elections. For our democratic process to function in a healthy way, we need as many 

people as possible voting. Limiting access to voting in person will only benefit those 

wealthy, out-of-state special interest groups who continue to interfere with and 

undermine our Oregon values of fairness, freedom and progress. 


